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June 20, 2020 
 
Mr. John Lindert, PGA                                                                                               
Secretary, PGA of America 
100 Avenue of the Champions 
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33418 
 
Dear Secretary Lindert, 
 
The Officers of the Rocky Mountain Section PGA proudly second the nomination of Don Rea, Jr., 
candidate for Secretary in the upcoming PGA of America election. 
 
Mr. Rea has distinguished himself as an owner of a golf facility, Officer of the Southwest Section 
PGA and District 14 Director.  He is a commanding presence in all types of meetings and is not 
afraid to present a dissenting opinion if necessary.  We believe that he will be an outstanding 
spokesman for, and representative of the members and associates of the PGA of America. 
 
In our view, Don’s experience as an owner of a golf facility in Arizona makes him uniquely 
qualified to represent and lead the members of the PGA.  He is knowledgeable about all aspects of 
the business of golf, employs PGA Professionals and has the experience of having served his 
District in the Board Room.  This well rounded “resume” differentiates him as the top candidate in 
this year’s election and has made the decision to pledge our support an easy one. 
 
Finally, we believe that Don Rea, Jr. will be an advocate for PGA Members and Associates in all 
aspects of his service as an Officer.  He understands the importance of maintaining focus on the 
business of the association while at the same time keeping the needs of the Members and 
Associates at the forefront of the discussion.  This balance is critical for long term success. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
ROCKY MOUNTAIN SECTION PGA 
 
 
 
 
Dave Carollo, PGA 
President  
dcarollo@pga.com 
208-867-8233 (mobile) 
 
 
 


